
Privacy Notice 
(Updated 2018-12-12) 
In this Notice, we, The Family History Technology Lab, provide you with information 

about how we process your personal data. When referring to "us" or "we" or "our" we 

mean the Lab. 

1.  What personal data do we collect? 

We do not collect any personal data.  All data given to us that is sensitive is promptly 

deleted after it is received.  Our sites merely interpret data in FamilySearch and displays 

it creatively. 

2. With whom do we share personal data? 

We do not collect nor share your personal data.  

3. Where do we store personal data? 

We do not store personal data. 

4. How long do we retain personal data? 

If we are given personal data, we insure that it is removed after it is received because 

we have no need to store personal data. 

5. How can you access and correct your personal data? 

You may access and correct your personal data through FamilySearch. 

6. Effective date  

This Notice is effective December 12, 2018 and may be amended from time to time. 

7. Contact us. 



We have students who can answer questions about data privacy or security issues. 

Inquiries concerning this Notice or the security of personal data that we process may be 

sent through email: 

Email:             fhtlab@gmail.com 
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